
Hello Stanislaus County Bicycle Club (SCBC) members, 

With regard to cycling, Stanislaus County or another local governing 

agency, city/county, must authorize groups such as SCBC to resume our 

regular ride schedule during the COVID19 pandemic reopening.  Therefore, 

no club rides are actively being sponsored.  This applies to current and 

future listings on the SCBC ride calendar.  Rides organized using the 

calendar information, are not endorsed by the SCBC.  SCBC rides posted on 
social media are not endorsed by the club and cycling in those events are 

the responsibility of each individual cyclist. 

The May newsletter from the League of American Bicycle (LAB) covered 

legal concerns regarding SCBC liability.  Unless Stanislaus County or a local 

governing agency, city/county, allows group rides, SCBC insurance will not 

cover any incident.  Cyclists may want to consult LAB for cycling insurance 

coverage, visitwww.americanspecialty.com/lab. 

Should you choose to cycle, you'll find a handy 'Returning to Ride' 

COVID19 checklist below, compiled by our friends at American Specialty 

Insurance.  Again, SCBC cycling insurance with American Specialty is not 

available for club events because of Covid19. 

 As a reminder, when you're out riding at this time: 

·  Follow the guidance of your local health department and the CDC 

·  If you're feeling ill, please stay home 

·  Ride alone or with members of your household. Follow local guidelines 

for expanding your social network, but please keep in mind the safest rides 

are solo   

·  Try to maintain six feet or more space from others 

·  Wash your hands frequently 

·  Avoid spitting, an uncovered cough, nasal drip, or other droplet 

transmission 

·  Wear an athletic mask or cycling buff that covers your nose and mouth 

when riding around others. 

Regards, 

Mike Amrich/SD/RJ/LW 

  

http://www.americanspecialty.com/lab
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/visitors.html


 


